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1. The state cannot prove that there is such a thing as 'gender identity,' therefore 

counseling for or against it is essentially faith-based, and in a secular nation, any and 

all parts of the law that refer to gender should be scrapped. 

2. This law shouldn't be expanded to include adults, as they should be able to get 

any kind of therapy they want. 

3. Even if the amendment was not problematic, this is a gross misuse of an 

emergency declaration. Even if passed, there's no urgency behind it at all. 


